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REPORT 
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96th Annual Polar Bear Swim – January 1 
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96th Annual Polar Bear Swim – January 1 

2,310 registered for 

this year’s event 



7 Chair Kirby-Yung interviewed by Global TV  

96th Annual Polar Bear Swim – January 1 



8 Chair Kirby-Yung & winners of Peter Pantages Memorial race  

96th Annual Polar Bear Swim – January 1 



Chair Sarah Kirby-Yung with 

Chief Adam Palmer and Chinese 

Consulate special guests 

Spring Festival: Chinese Consulate - January 15 



LocoMotoArt Open House – January 15 
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Commissioner Evans with local artist 

Laura Lee Coles and daughter Bini  



11 

The sunflower garden 

by Laura Lee Coles 

LocoMotoArt Open House – January 15 
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Commissioner Coupar 

congratulating club members 

Canadian Dolphins 60th Anniversary – January 24 
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Canadian Dolphins 60th Anniversary – January 24 
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25 Year Civic Service Ceremony – January 26 

Commissioner Kirby-Yung and  

General Manager Malcolm Bromley 

congratulate Park Board employees 

for 25 years of service 
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Chair Kirby-Yung, Commissioner 

Evans and General Manager Bromley 

honoured Park Board employees for 

their  25 years of service 

25 Year Civic Service Ceremony – January 26 
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Vancouver City Planning Commission - January 26 

Commissioners Crawford and Evans 
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Scotiabank Vancouver Canadians Hot Stove 

Luncheon – January 29 

Commissioner Crawford, Park Board’s 

Josie Riebe and rep from Variety Club 

Jake Kerr, owner of Vancouver 

Canadians thanks Park Board for support 



Vancouver Canadians Hot Stove Luncheon – January 29 
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Chair Kirby-Yung and General Manager Bromley 

receiving donation from Jays Care Foundation 

towards Challenger Field at Hillcrest 
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 Launch of Black History Month – January 29 

Commissioner Evans at City Hall celebrations 



South False Creek Seawall open house – January 30  

20 
Commissioner Evans at South 

False Creek Seawall open house 




